
BISHOPS CAUNDLE
PARISH CHURCH

At all services, although no longer mandatory you are welcome to wear a
mask if you wish.

Please be aware of and sympathetic to those wishing to sociallydistance.

We welcome you to our next
Sunday Service

Sunday 29th May
At 10.00am

FAMILY
COMMUNION

Led by the Archdeacon of Sherborne
The Ven Penny Sayer


